Sunnyside East Green Street and Sewer Project: Halfway through design and presentation on June 2

In spring 2015, Environmental Services began designing a project in your neighborhood to repair or replace 4,500 feet of 100-year-old public sewer pipe that is deteriorating due to age, and add 18 green street planters to remove 2.4 million gallons of stormwater from sewer pipes. These improvements will protect public health, property and the environment and reduce the possibility of sewage releases into streets, homes and businesses.

Click here to see a project map: https://www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/70815

WHAT WE'VE HEARD FROM YOU

After meeting with neighbors last summer, following up with soil testing, and hearing from many other neighbors, we have made several changes to the original proposed green street locations. Some of the planters have been moved, redesigned, or removed entirely. Two new planters are proposed on SE Taylor off 42nd Avenue. SE Yamhill between 31st and 35th needs a larger pipe to pick up some of the stormwater from the neighborhood.

DEVELOPMENTS OF NOTE

Learn more about the project and provide feedback at the open house and presentation on Thursday, June 2, 206 at the Belmont Library, 1038 SE Cesar E Chavez Boulevard. Open house is from 6:30 – 8:00 P.M. and the presentation starts at 6:45 P.M.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Go to www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/SunnysideEast. Sign up for email updates by sending an email to Debbie.Caselton@portlandoregon.gov with "Sunnyside East" in the subject line. To see the latest newsletter click here.

Please let us know if you have questions or concerns such as business operations, disability issues or medical or business deliveries. We appreciate your communication and want to hear from you.